
 

 

 

KICKAPOO 

SOFTBALL CAMP 

2020 
Parents,  

We are hoping to continue our youth softball camps this 

summer. Please save the date for camp on July 27th and 

28th—The camp is available for all incoming 3rd-8th graders 

for the 2020-2021 school year.   Due to the current COVID-

19 situation, this date is pending.  More information will be 

sent out as soon as we hear further details.   

 

The Kickapoo youth softball camp has continued to help build our program into one of 

the most successful high school softball programs in the state.  We are patiently awaiting 

the opportunity for our coaches and players to be around and work with our Future 

Chiefs!! 

Go Chiefs!! 

Kickapoo Softball Booster Club 

Facebook:  
Official KHS Lady Chief Softball  
 

CONFERENCE 

CHAMPS 2017 and 

2019 
 

DISTRICT CHAMPS 

2015 and 2019 

Twitter: 

@KHSSoftball 

Email: 

Chelseaturner@spsmail.org 


